
RI Baker School Council AGM Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, September 13, 2022 6:30pm 

Location RIBMS Staff Room 
 

1. Call to Order at 6:31 pm 
a. Welcome/Introductions/Attendance – Jason Prebushewski, Brett Clifton, Maegan 

Peacock, Sharon Rutledge, Debbie Laternus, Carley Campbell, Amy Morice, Tammy 
Bolstad, April Chudobiak, Ashley Leeming, Joshua Smith, Brock Hamilton, Jade Barron, 
and Tanya Conrad 

 
2. Approval of Agenda 

a. Motion to approve as presented – Carley Campbell 
b. 2nd by – Amy Morice 

 
3. Approval of Minutes from September 14, 2021 

a. Motion to approve as distributed – Carley Campbell 
b. 2nd by – Jade Barron 

 
4. Chair Annual Report (see attached) 
     

5. Elections: 
 a. Chair – Carley Campbell; to continue for a second year of a 2 year term 
 b. Vice Chair – Amy Morice; to continue for a second year of a 2 year term 
 c. Secretary – Tammy Bolstad; to continue for a second year of a 2 year term 
 
6. New Business 
 a. Review of the School Council Bylaws 
 b. Review of the School Council Mission Statement 
 
7. Next Annual General Meeting 
 September 12, 2023 
 
8. Adjournment 6:40pm 

  



RIBMS School Council AGM Chair Report 2021-2022 

September 13th, 2022 

 

The 2021-2022 School Council year began with the Annual General Meeting on 
September 14th, 2022 and proceeded throughout the year with 5 regular Council 
meetings held in September, November, January, March and May. Although most of the 
meetings throughout the year were held online due to restrictions, we were able to hold 
the May meeting in person and are excited to see you all today. 
 

During the 2021-2022 school year RI Baker staff and students were able to get back to 
many of the activities that were missed during the previous two years. Organized school 
sports, school- wide assemblies, in person band concerts, school dances and end of year 
field trips - just to name a few - made a much welcomed appearance throughout the 
year.  
 

RI Baker parent council was lucky to receive an ASCE School Council Government grant 
which was used in March to welcome Ted Emmett to RIBMS for ”A Post Pandemic Look 
at Technology and Adolescent Online Activity”.  This was a great opportunity for parent 
engagement, and the session covered many issues we are all experiencing with our 
children and technology. 
 

Thank you to everyone who was able to make it to a meeting last year, to our trustees 
for attending every meeting to keep us informed and  to the RI Baker staff for 
continuing to rise to every challenge and somehow come out better on the other side. 

 

Carley Campbel - RIBMS School Council Chair 

 


